
TOWN OF HARWICH 
SELECT BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Vote by Mail for the Annual Town Election to be held May 21, 2024 
 

The Harwich Select Board will hold a Public Hearing on March 25, 2024, no earlier than 6:00 
PM in the Donn B. Griffin Room located at Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich for the 
purpose of considering whether to opt out of early Voting by Mail for the Annual Town Election 
scheduled for May 21, 2024, as authorized under MGL c. 54, § 25B. Please note, action on this 
topic will not impact early voting by Absentee ballot, which will remain available for all 
qualified voters in all elections. 
 
All members of the public having an interest in this topic are cordially invited to attend. Remote 
participation is also offered. Please see the posted agenda for dial in information. 
 
 
Julie E. Kavanagh, Chair 
Michael D. MacAskill, Vice Chair 
Jeffrey F. Handler 
Donald F. Howell 
__________________________ 
Harwich Select Board 
 


